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Comments: There are too few true wilderness spaces left in this country. Please use your power to protect this

one. While outfitters should certainly be able to renew their permits, the process should be open to the public and

the environmental impact assessed.  Categorical Exclusions should not be permitted and permit reauthorizations

should be made public - including permitted vs actual use days, annual inspections, public complaints and

Campsite Management Plans. 

This land belongs to all of us and we all must join forces to protect it. 


